
 
 

 

 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

By email to: sea_gateway@gov.scot 
 

Your Ref: Screening 01833 
  
If telephoning ask for:  
Anne  Turner 
 
10 October 2023 

 

Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005: Screening Determination 

SEPA’s Corporate Plan 2024-2027 

 

SEPA submitted a Screening Report for its Corporate Plan 2024-2027 to the SEA Gateway on 

31 August 2023.  

 

After reviewing the responses from the consultation authorities, SEPA has made a 

determination under Section 8(1) of the above Act, that its Corporate Plan 2024-2027 is unlikely 

to have significant environmental effects. The consultation authorities supported this view. 

SEPA has, therefore, determined that a Strategic Environmental Assessment is not required.  

 

I enclose a copy of the advert to be placed in the Edinburgh Gazette and Glasgow Herald. 

Copies of this determination and the screening documents can be viewed on SEPA’s website at 

www.sepa.org.uk. They can also be obtained by emailing sea.gateway@sepa.org.uk or from 

our office: Angus Smith Building, 6 Parklands Avenue, Eurocentral, Holytown, North 

Lanarkshire, ML1 4WQ. 

 

Your faithfully 

 

Anne Turner 

Business Strategy Manager 

http://www.sepa.org.uk/
mailto:sea.gateway@sepa.org.uk

